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The orientation ceremony for the newly 
enrolled MPH & EMPH students held                   

 
 

The orientation ceremony 

for the newly enrolled MPH & 
EMPH students in the 
department of Public Health 
(summer 2014 semester) was 
held on Friday, 30 May, 2014 at 
the Seminar Hall (OAT-801).  
 
Around 200 students of MPH & 
EMPH programs took part in 
the ceremony. 
 

Mr. M. M. Neazuddin, the 
Secretary, Ministry of Health & 
Family Welfare, Govt. of the 
People’s Republic of 
Bangladesh was present as the 
chief guest where Dr. ANM 
Meshquat Uddin, Vice 
Chancellor (In-Charge) 
addressed the new students as 
the special guest.  Dr. G.U. 
Ahsan, Chairman, department 

of Public Health chaired the 
ceremony.  
 

Among others Dr. Mohammad 
Abul Kalam Azad, Additional 
Director General (Planning & 
Development) & Director (MIS), 
DGHS, Ministry of Health & 
Family Welfare and Dr. Sirajul 
Islam Khan, Dean, School of 
Health & Life Sciences delivered 
speeches.  

 

 

 


